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Product Bulletin: May 10, 2018

Subject: Subframe Design Improvement for Drop Frames

Stoughton Trailers has implemented an improvement to the design of the drop
frame trailers. The suspension subframe channels have been extended to provide
greater support to the floor at the rear of the trailer. The new 2-piece design
provides additional strength in this critical area from the wear and tear of loading
and unloading the trailer. The two pieces are connected with Huck fasteners to
each other and to the slider rails. The channels now extend all the way to the rear
frame, rather than spanning just the length of the fixed suspension.

Pictured below is the new design. This change is effective immediately.

Please contact your sales representative or 608-873-2500 if you have any
guestions.



